
 

 
Your Wealth Management Team 

 

 

Effective January 1st 2025, The Dichter/Pappas Wealth Management Group will be rebranded as 
DPS GENERATIONAL WEALTH MANAGEMENT. We believe that continuity is essential 
to the pursuit of achieving a legacy of wealth and financial independence. Tyler Smith, Financial 
Advisor, has been instrumental in our focus towards the multi-generational wealth of our clients. 
As we enter 2025, we are excited to officially announce Tyler J. Smith will be joining Steven 
Dichter, Managing Principal, and Philip Pappas, Senior Financial Advisor, as the newest Partner 
at our practice. 
 
We also want to take this opportunity to introduce Melissa Amato, our Client Service Associate 
who has been with us since 2023. Melissa has redefined the client service associate position for 
our practice. Melissa has managed multiple client service initiatives and administrative 
assignments seamlessly with the vigor required to complete the behind-the-scenes activity 
mandatory in our exacting industry! 
 
If you have not had the opportunity to work with Tyler Smith or Melissa Amato, we hope you 
take an extra second to introduce yourself and get to know them.  
  

We created a multi-generational wealth management practice for you, 
our multi-generational wealth clients. 

   
Please visit our new website: dpsgenwealth.com 

 
 

Investment products and services are offered through Wells Fargo Advisors Financial Network, LLC (WFAFN), Member SIPC.  DPS 
Generational Wealth Management is a separate entity from WFAFN.   

 
 

https://presenter.broadridgeadvisor.com/preview/122268/377574/1092/index.htm

